
 

 

 

 

Llantwit Major Archers 

Winter Newsletter 2017 

Hello to all LMA members and what a year we’ve had 

during 2017! 

First of all, we would like to thank 
everyone that came to our Halloween 
shoot at Fonmon. Thank goodness the 
weather was dry and it was nice and 
sunny. Secondly, we’d like to say a big 
‘Well done’ to those who competed in 
the International round at Fonmon. 
Unfortunately, the weather got in the 
way of Marked Forester. We are sorry 
for any inconvenience it caused. 

Info on the AGM 

We are holding our annual 
general meeting soon so 
here’s just a few reminders so 
you don’t forget. 

It is being held on the Wed 
29th Nov at 7pm in the Rugby 
Club. Here’s a list of some 
things that are happening at 
the meeting- 

Chairman’s Report       
General Secretary’s Report   
Treasurers Report      
Election of Officers             
The upcoming Year        
Social Events        
Membership forms are given 
out                                       
Date of Next AGM 

Shout outs 

We would like to give a big 
shout out to those that were 
in the work parties and those 
that help and cater for the 
club. 

Dates for your diary! 

Here are some upcoming 
dates including shoots, 
parties and club meetings. 

 11th Dec- Kids & Adults 
Christmas pudding Shoot in 
the MOD base -Bring a plate 
of food.Closing dates for the 
holiday period.                                   
Sat 16th Dec- Last Jacs session         
Mon 18th Dec- Last MOD base 
session                                
Wed 20th Dec- Last adult 
Rugby club session 

Here are some starting dates 
for after Xmas                    
Wed 3rd Jan- First adult Rugby 
Club session                         
Sat 6th- First Jacs session   
Mon 8th – First MOD base 
session                                  
28th Jan- Welsh and Open 
Indoor Championships 

Hope these dates are helpful 
and you are able to join in. 
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We are organising Bowling as a change 
to this year’s annual Adult Christmas 
Dinner, with dinner straight afterwards 
at the Oriental Gardens, Red Dragon 
Centre, Cardiff. This will be on the 9th of 
Dec. Bowling is booked for 6:30pm til 
8.30pm. We’re asking for a £16 deposit 
to cover the cost of bowling and £5 
deposit on the table so that we can get 
booked all quickly, If you are interested 
in joining us, could you either give 
Steve or Teresa your deposit no later 
than 27th Nov. 

Some of the amazing targets!!! 




